
Dundy County Stratton Elementary School Board Report – January 2025

December Highlights:

• December 4th: The 6th grade class enjoyed a field trip to Rural Ameritown in Wray, 
Colorado, where they had the opportunity to explore practical applications of economics 
and civics.

• December 5th:
o Mrs. Dickey from the ESU met with teachers to provide professional development 

on classroom management strategies.
o That evening, the K-12 Christmas concert was held, showcasing the incredible 

musical talent of our students.
• December 6th: A school-wide fire drill was conducted, and staff and students performed 

exceptionally well.
• December 17th: The Kindergarten hosted a festive Christmas party for their parents and 

grandparents, creating wonderful holiday memories.
• December 18th: Our annual Christmas meal for PreK 4 and 4th–6th grade families 

brought together 78 guests for a special holiday gathering.
• December 20th: Thanks to Lindsey Stamm, students were treated to a Christmas movie 

at the Historic Zorn Theater, a delightful way to celebrate the season.

Looking Ahead:

• We are preparing to finish the semester strong with upcoming MAPS testing.
• A heartfelt thank you to our teachers for their unwavering dedication during this busy and 

chaotic time at the Elementary. Your hard work and commitment to our students are truly 
appreciated.


